
 
 

October 2016 
 

 

October Meeting 

Wednesday October 12
th

 
Liberty Hall, Marstons Mills 6:00pm 

 
Tim Flagler 

“Fall Fly Fishing in the Northeast”  
Tim Flagler is a terrific videographer and owner of Tightline Video Productions. 

During the presentation, Tim will discuss and illustrate, with high resolution video footage, what trout are doing 
during the fall months, what food sources are available to them and what types of flies we can tie in order to 

imitate those food sources. Trout know that winter’s coming and that they need to bulk up in order to get 

through it. As a result, they tend to lose some of that “shyness” they developed during the late spring and 

summer, making it a great time for us to be out on the water. 

Questions at any time during the presentation are absolutely welcome and encouraged. 
 

 

Also: 

 

Fly Tying Class with Tim Flagler 
4:00pm to 6:00pm October 12

th
 before the meeting 

Cost is: $25.00 

Call Dan Tobin to reserve a seat 

508-430-7359 

ccturollcast@gmail.com 



 
Presidents Message 

 
Fall is suddenly in the air around Cape Cod as our sunny and very dry summer has come to pass. Some of the best fishing of the 
year is taking place right now as we move into the cooler weather. Fall stocking of the local trout ponds will be taking place 
over the next two weeks. 
 
We are very excited to have Tim Flagler as our speaker for the October meeting. Tim produces some very high quality well 
done videos on fly tying and fishing.  You will find his work on You Tube at www.youtube.com and search for tightline 
productions. There you will see some of the many videos that he has produced. He will be showing us some great video during 
his presentation and answering questions on fall fishing in the Northeast. 
 
There will also be a fly tying class before the meeting from 4:00pm to 6:00pm with Tim. This will be a real good class as Tim is a 
very knowledgeable instructor and he will be teaching 4 flies so come prepared to tie some very effective fishing flies. The cost 
of the class is $25 and that also includes pizza and soft drinks for dinner. 
 
Our September meeting was a cookout on Peters Pond in Sandwich at the Oak Crest Cove. Thanks to all who participated and 
helped out in making it a good time. 
 
CCTU is looking for people who would like to get more involved in the Chapter. It is that time of year when we are looking for 
members who would like to become part of the CCTU Executive Board of the Chapter. This could also be in helping with the 
newsletter, snacks for our meetings, working on planning Chapter activities and speakers and help with organizing the Fly 
Fishing School. We would really like to see some new people get involved. Please seriously consider helping keeping our 
Chapter out!!! If you have any questions or are curious about helping out see me or other board members at the next meeting 
or stop by the upcoming Board meeting next week we would be happy to have you join in!!! 
 
If you have ideas for a program that you would like to see or maybe even have something that you would like to share with the 
Chapter please let me know. We are always looking for new thoughts and ideas from our members. This is your TU Chapter so 
let us know what you want! 
 
I hope you are getting to do some fishing and can also attend this month’s meeting and look forward to seeing you and hearing 
some good updates and fishing stories! 
 
Tight lines, 
 
Dan Tobin 
President CCTU 
ccturollcast@gmail.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.youtube.com/


 
 
CCTU member Fran Smith recently caught this nice brook trout on the Roach River in Maine (Fran Smith Photo) 
 
 
 

FLY FISHING MOVIE 
 
Our Friends at the Cape Cod Flyrodders Club are sponsoring a movie where the world premiere is being 
shown here on Cape Cod! 
 

Screening of the new Fly Fishing Film Providence will be taking place at the Cape Cinema at Patriots 

Square Plaza in Dennis on Saturday October 15th at 4:00pm. You can get tickets to this one time event in 

advance at The Powderhorn Outfitters in Hyannis or at Black Eel Outfitters in Dennis. 

 
The link to the trailer to see a preview of this movie is and all the details click below:    

http://www.capecinema.com/schedule_3.html 

 
 

http://www.capecinema.com/schedule_3.html


Quashnet River Workday: 
 
Our monthly Quashnet River Workday will be on Sunday October 16th starting at 9:00am. Meet at the 
Martin Road gate and the workday usually ends around noon. Bring a pair of work gloves and waders. It’s a 
really nice time to see the river this month. Hope to see you there!!! 
 

 
 
Area of the Quashnet River ready for grass seed where dam use to be Sept 2016 (photo by Fran Smith) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
End of the path to the removed dam grass seed and covered with straw (Photo by Fran Smith)  
 
 
 
 
 

Get all the most up to date information at the 
Cape Cod Trout Unlimited website:  

www.capecodtu.org   

 
 
 

http://www.capecodtu.org/

